
*NOTICE OF CLOSURE* 

DUE TO EMERGENCY 
MECHANICAL REPAIR 

STRONGHEART CLOSED  

MARCH 24TH – 26TH 
*REOPENING MARCH 27TH 6:30AM* 

 

WE APOLOGIZE FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE 
 

ANY QUESTIONS PLEASE CONTACT 

STRONGHEART SUPERVISOR 

LEANNE/TANA 231-534-7551 / 231-631-5268 

LEANNE.ALBER@GTB-NSN.GOV 

MIIGWECH FOR YOUR PATIENCE & UNDERSTANDING 

mailto:LEANNE.ALBER@GTB-NSN.GOV

